President's Letter

July 17, 2025

Request for Feedback on Family Care Team Rollout

Dear Colleagues,



Cynthia Slade, MD FRCPC

As the provincial government continues its rollout of Family Care Teams across the province, the NLMA is seeking your feedback to better understand how these changes are impacting physicians, patients, and the overall delivery of primary care in Newfoundland and Labrador.

We ask that you complete a short survey to share your experiences, concerns, and suggestions. The information gathered will help inform our discussions with government and support our advocacy on your behalf.

Survey participants can choose to enter their names in a draw for a \$200 gift card from Apple or Amazon.

Please take a few minutes to complete the survey by **August 22, 2025**. Your participation is greatly appreciated and will help ensure that physician voices are heard as this initiative evolves.

TAKE THE SURVEY

(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GGD8QHY)

Respectfully,

Cynthia Slade President

Newfoundland & Labrador Medical Association
164 MacDonald Dr. St. John's, NL A1A 4B3 (709) 726-7424 Or 1-800-563-2003 Fax: (709) 726-7525 www.nlma.nl.ca nlma@nlma.nl.ca